
February 18, 2022

Public Meetings Next Week

Planning Commission Meeting February 28
- Canceled
City Council Meeting March 1, 7:00PM

City Agendas and Minutes

Visit our website

 ​

March 1 City Council Meeting Agenda

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/agendas_and_minutes.php
http://www.facebook.com/LakeElmoMN
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Io-zTw5Yb6g


Meeting Materials Can Be Accessed Here

The City of Lake Elmo is on
Nextdoor!

In an effort to reach as much of the
community as possible we've joined
Nextdoor. We will use our public agency
page to post news and important
updates for residents.
Find us here!

Sydney Peterson added to 2022
Paralympic Games Roster

Lake Elmo resident Sydney Peterson was added
to the Team USA roster for the Winter Paralympic
Games Beijing 2022. Peterson recently won three
medals in the women's standing competition at the
Lillehammer 2021 Para Snow Sports World
Championships. The 2022 Paralympic Games will
begin on March 4, with Para Nordic competition
kicking off March 5.

Full Article

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1or6hu0QEuFP-HNGCk5jkhpvzVHkxQ-N-?usp=sharing
https://nextdoor.com/pages/city-of-lake-elmo?init_source=copy_link_share
https://www.teamusa.org/USParaNordicSkiing/Features/2022/February/11/Peterson-added-to-2022-Paralympic-Games-roster?fbclid=IwAR2bKy_OSxzM7AhrCvTFohjrlN43zdZUD7VleRfRWDalwsmMQ-mb1PeT8PY


Business Retention and Expansion Program

The Lake Elmo Economic Development Authority (LEEDA) will be kicking
off a Business Retention and Expansion Program in March. LEEDA

members will be reaching out to schedule visits with members of our
business community to learn more about their business, what’s going

well, what could be done differently and how LEEDA can help them
continue to grow and prosper in Lake Elmo. 

With around 300 businesses in Lake Elmo and only 6 LEEDA
commissioners, this campaign will take many months and likely continue

into 2023. Commissioners will be focusing on businesses in the Old
Village area first and then moving towards the I-94 corridor later this

year. If you have any questions or would like to schedule a visit contact
Kristina Handt at 651.747.3905 or khandt@lakeelmo.org

Water Rebate Programs In Lake

mailto:khandt@lakeelmo.org


Elmo

It is not too early to think about how you irrigate
this summer. The City of Lake Elmo offers rebates
for smart irrigation controllers up to $200, and
rebates for efficient toilets up to $100. Find out
more here.

REMINDER: Winter
Parking Ordinance In
Effect

http://www.lakeelmo.org/water


Trails are groomed for
winter fun in Sunfish
Lake Park and Reid
Park



The City of Lake Elmo is Seeking
Applicants for Multiple Committees

The City of Lake Elmo is seeking interested
residents to serve on two committees:

-EDA
-Planning Commission

More Information Available Here

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/commissions_and_committees.php






The City of Lake Elmo is Accepting
Applications for the following
positions:

Public Works Seasonal

Visit our website for information and application
materials.

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/employment.php


Washington County Sheriff's Update

Nothing can ruin the Christmas spirit faster than becoming the victim of a crime. The Washington

County Sheriff’s Office has had an uptick in crime in several new developments. All the crimes

have been opportunity crimes, meaning it has been easy for criminals. Leaving keys or key fobs in

the car, valuables and money in unlocked vehicles is too tempting for the criminals.    All the

vehicles that were stolen from our city had the keys left in them. No one is hot wiring vehicles or

punching ignitions. The break in to vehicles are also not occurring by breaking windows. All



vehicles have been left unlocked. Think of everything in your car in terms of cash value. If you

would not leave the equivalent in cash out, do not leave it out in the form you bought it. 

This holiday season, the Sheriff’s office would like to remind all residents of the following holiday

crime prevention tips:
Lock your vehicle
Do not leave keys/key fobs in the vehicle
Do not leave valuables in plain view
 Park in well-lit areas
 Do not leave any personal identifying papers in your vehicle
Do not leave a vehicle running while unattended.
Shut and secure garage doors when not in use.

Please contact the Washington County Sheriff’s Office if you see a suspicious vehicle or person

in your neighborhood. You can call 911 or the non-emergency number, 651-439-9381. 

                                                                                                               SGT. Erickson 





Winter 2022 at Lake Elmo Library 
 

Please visit Lake Elmo Library this season for library materials and programs to help you
through the long winter nights. While you are here, don't forget to peek at our special
window display, a Winter Fairy Village, part of an effort to "Light Up Lake Elmo" by local
residents. 
 
We welcome our community families to visit the library for in-person Storytime on most
Fridays at 10:30 a.m. Visit washcolib.org/storytime for the online calendar and for links to
virtual storytimes and other resources.
 
Adults are welcome to take part in the Winter Reads program in January and February.
Participate by submitting book reviews for a chance to win prizes! Visit the
washcolib.org/winter-reads webpage for information and related events.
 
We look forward to your visit to Lake Elmo Library! 
 
Hours: 
Monday 10-4     
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 12-8      
Friday 10-4      
Saturday 10-2 
 
Lake Elmo Library
3537 Lake Elmo Avenue N
Lake Elmo MN 55042
651-275-8515
washcolib.org

Washington County Library Events

The Sally Manzara Interpretive Nature Center is
open every day - visit  www.sminc-lake-elmo.org for
details.

http://washcolib.org/Events
http://www.sminc-lake-elmo.org/


Our Summer Camp Registration is open. For details
visit https://sminc-lake-elmo.org/summer-camp-
registration-2022/ or contact camps@sminc-lake-
elmo.org for questions.

https://sminc-lake-elmo.org/summer-camp-registration-2022/
mailto:camps@sminc-lake-elmo.org


Public Facilities Project Update

At the November 3 City Council Meeting the City Council awarded bids for the new City Center
and Public Works Addition.

At the January 4, 2022 City Council Meeting the City Council awarded bids for painting at the new
City Center

Regular updates and documents are available here.

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/public_facilities_improvement_project_updates.php





